
   

Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the 

nation, and sewer and drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared 

environment, and help keep Seattle the best place to live. 

 

EMERGENCY CONSTRUCTION WORK  

 
August 12, 2022  
 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK: 
 
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) will perform emergency construction work on a water main in 

your neighborhood. Crews will install a new pipe, tap, and intertie connection.  
 

This work is associated with the 430 Pipeline Improvement project. The large 430 pipeline 
was built in the early 1900s and runs four miles from Volunteer Park to Maple Leaf Reservoir 

in Seattle. It is a part of the region’s drinking water system and work is underway to repair 
portions of the pipe.   
 
LOCATION: 
The 430 Pipeline Improvement project is a multisite project. Construction at this site takes 

place on NE 55th Street between 17th Ave NE and NE 18th Ave and will occur in the 
street and portions of the sidewalk. 
 
SCHEDULE: 
Work will occur on Tuesday, August 16, or Wednesday, August 17, from 7 am to 5 

pm. Noisy work will begin after 8 am. Upon completion of the work that day, metal plates 
will be placed over the sidewalk and street. Crews are scheduled to return the week on 

August 22 to complete the work.   
 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: 

• Pavement excavation, construction noise, dust, dirt, and vibrations 

• Temporary closure of the north sidewalk while crews are working  

• Parking restrictions near the work area  

• Slowed vehicle traffic, heavy equipment, and construction vehicles near the work area  

• Some water flowing along the curb  
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:  
Andrew Karch at (206) 684-4643 or andrew.karch@seattle.gov. 

mailto:andrew.karch@seattle.gov

